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Effective date: 20 January 2023 

To whom it may concern. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement concerning REACH List of the Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) 

 

 

 

We would like to inform our valuable customers that none of the chemicals listed on 

the Current Candidate REACH SVHC List (Last Updated 17.01.2023; total 233 substances) 

are intentionally added as components in the manufacturing process of the DOTP (Bis(2-

ethylhexyl) terephthalate) «Sibur-Himprom» JSC. Therefore, DOTP manufactured by 

«Sibur-Himprom» JSC do not contain at levels greater than 0.1% (w/w) any substances listed 

in the Current Candidate List. 

The Current Candidate List is available on the official website of the European 

Chemical Agency as http://echa.europa.eu/web/guest/candidate-list-table. 

While we do not test each raw material we purchase, nor do we test our products for 

trace amounts of these substances, we do exercise good product stewardship practices and 

seek information concerning raw material composition from our suppliers. Based on 

information from our suppliers and knowledge of our process, we believe that our mentioned 

above products do not contain these substances. 

This statement does not cover: 

- any modification of our product resulting from the processing ex. by any addition of 

any other product to it or 

- an inadequate use and/or storage of our product or the finished articles by the end 

user. 
 

Sincerely, 

Yuri Belkin  

Chief Process Engineer 
 


